
 

Holywell First School 

Pupil Internet Agreement 
This is to be read through with your parent(s) and then signed. You will be allowed Internet 

Access after this is returned to school. 

 

1. At Holywell Village First School, we expect all pupils to be responsible for their own 

behaviour on the Internet, just as they are anywhere else in school. This includes 

materials they choose to access, and language they use. 

 

2. Pupils using the World Wide Web are expected not to deliberately seek out offensive 

materials. Should any pupils encounter any such material accidentally, they are 

expected to report it immediately to a teacher. 

 

3. Pupils must ask permission before accessing the Internet 

 

4. Pupils should not access other people's files unless permission has been given 

 

5. Computers should only be used for schoolwork and homework unless permission has 

been granted otherwise 

 

6. No program files may be downloaded to the computer from the Internet 

 

7. No personal information such as phone numbers and addresses should be given out and 

no arrangements to meet someone.  

 

8. Pupils consistently choosing not to comply with these expectations will be warned, and 

subsequently, may be denied access to Internet resources.   

 

9. I have read through this agreement with my child and agree to these safety 

restrictions. 

 

Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Responsible Adult) 

Name of child: _______________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In line with new GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations), school will only use this data and information for 

the purposes intended and it will be disposed of in line with our Data Retention Policy.  Copies of this policy are 

available on our website and via the school office. 

  

 


